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Rules Committee,

The current electoral system is an anachronism that has no place in the modern United States.
The voices of Oregon voters are swamped by a very few large population states under the
current system. Requiring a one person/one vote system nation-wide would make every vote
count, not just those in the largest states. This is popular amongst the majority of Oregon
voters and has been for years. Please pass this bill outright with no referral to the ballot as
such is not needed given the support of the majority of Oregonians, not just those who actually
submit votes. | believe passing this will also increase voter turnout resulting in a more
representative system than under the current system where many do not vote believing their
vote for a president does not count.
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